SVMO
Board of Directors Meeting
Nov 4, 2021                1800

The meeting was called to order at 1800 by President Jannie Layne, the Pledge of allegiance and prayer were offered. 
Members present were: Kaytlyn Pickron, Mark Fougerousse, Matt Mendenhall, Al Wille, Jannie Layne, Kelly Powell, and Jeff Vinger 
Treasury statement was reviewed and approved
Matt gave an update on the Golf Tournament – the club has recently undergone a change of management. Right now, we are penciled in for April 18th to have a 4-man scramble. The club Matt know that they would get back with him after reviewing their schedule. 
Jeff and Kaytlyn sent out the proposal to Mrs. Hunts. Office. We have yet to hear back after a few follow ups. Mrs. Hunt is expected to attend the Veteran’s Day event at JB Hunt so Kaytlyn will follow up with her at the board breakfast 
We discussed the possibility of printing off a poster to take to large events, where the model would not be a good fit. Matt will look into pricing for the different options and costs.
JB Hunt season of giving will be opening within the next couple of weeks. We will submit our presentation and information about our group for the chance to be chosen by the JB Hunt board for a grant. Our presentation will go against any other veteran’s memorials submitted across the country. 
We started discussions around events we want to look to attend in 2022 as a fund-raising opportunity. We discussed returning to Arvest Ball Park and having a wine and cheese event with a silent auction. 
For our next meeting on Dec 2, we would like to meet at the club for dinner. We will also have a White Elephant gift exchange so for anyone who wants to participate in that, please bring a gift valued at $20 or less. Please let Matt Mendenhall know if you plan to attend and if you will have a +1.
With no further business before the board, the meeting was adjourned at 1843.

Respectfully,
Kaytlyn Pickron – Secretary 
